
Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 

As we step into the month of June, I want to 
take a moment to express my heartfelt 
appreciation for each of you who makes our 
community so special. Summer is a time of 
warmth, energy, and renewal—and that spirit 
is alive here at The Renaissance. From 
meaningful moments shared with our 
Residents to the dedication shown by our 
incredible team, I am reminded daily of how 

fortunate we are to be part of such a 
compassionate and connected community. 

In the coming weeks, we look forward to celebrating Father’s Day, hosting 
summer-themed activities, and enjoying time outdoors as the weather 
brightens. I encourage everyone to take part, stay engaged, and make the 
most of the season. 

To our families: thank you for your continued trust and partnership. To our 
staff: your care, professionalism, and commitment do not go unnoticed. And 
to our Residents: you are the heart of everything we do. 

Wishing you all a joyful and healthy June! 

Warm regards, Tulinh Luciano-DeSmith 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Tulinh Luciano DeSmith 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Julia, 6/01 

• Mildred, 6/13 

• Catherine “Kit”, 6/19 

• Michael, 6/25 

• Carol, 6/26 

• Catherine, 6/05 

• Milinda, 6/06 

• Rylan, 6/12 

• Rebekah, 6/26 

We were delighted to be entertained by the 
school of Rock! They will be part of our Summer 
Live Music Series! Their talented young 
musicians played an arrangement of original 
and classic Rock!  

Thank you to School of Rock for visiting our 
Residents! 

School of Rock 

Congratulations to Leslie – Employee of the Month 
for April 2025!  

Leslie returned to The Renaissance in 2025 and 
continues to be an exceptional member of our 
team. As the Lead Med Tech for Rochelle, she plays 
a key role in overseeing the chateau/house and 
ensuring high standards of care.  

Leslie leads with a service heart, always dedicated 
to providing the best for her Residents. Her 
compassion, leadership, and reliability are felt 
throughout the community. We are grateful for all 
that you do, Leslie! Please join us in celebrating 
Leslie for her well-deserved recognition. 

Leslie, Lead MedTech at Renaissance 

Thank you to all of our Residents, families, and friends that 

joined us for our Mother’s Day Tea Party and the School of 

Rock Concert!  

Team Member Spotlight 

With Appreciation 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

June 11th at 3 pm 
Carpenters with  
Patricia, Live Music at 
Mirabelle 
 
June 14th at 1:30 pm 
Celebrating our Fathers 
with Hot Dogs and 
Games at Mirabelle  
 
June 17th at 10 am 
Live music with JJ Dion 
 
June 19th at 2:30 pm 
Resident Council at  
Mirabelle 
 
June 20th at 1:30 pm 
Wear Purple & Popsicle 
Social  to support the 
Alzheimer’s  
Association’s® “The  
Longest Day®” 
 
June 21st at 1:30 pm 
School of Rock Live 
Music at Mirabelle 
 
 
 


